
 

19th November 2018 

 

To: Parents of pupils in years 1 & 2 

 

Dear Parents 

Visit to intu Broadmarsh – Friday 30th November 2018 

Earlier this term, some of the children were involved in the intu Christmas decorations project and very 
much enjoyed this.  On Friday 30th November, we have been invited to intu Broadmarsh to see these 
decorations installed in the centre and we will be taking Years 1 and 2. It will be a really special morning 
as the grotto will be open for the children to visit. There will also be a festive ball pit, festive treats and a 
Christmas choir. The children will walk to intu Broadmarsh with staff, leaving School at approximately 
9:40am and they will return in time for lunch.   

Please return the reply slip below by Monday 26th November 2018, to give permission for your child to 
accompany us on this visit. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs V Wright 
Head of Juniors 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

Child’s Name: __________________________________   Class: _______________ 

I give my permission for my child to visit intu Broadmarsh on Friday 30th November 2018. I acknowledge the need 

for obedience and responsible behaviour on their part. I understand that there is some level of risk in every activity 

but that this visit will be managed to minimise the risks involved. 

 

 I believe my child to be medically fit to undertake this visit. 

 

My child is allowed to play in the festive ball pit.   

 

 

Signed: ________________________________________   Date: __________________ 

Please return to your child’s class teacher by Monday 26th November 2018 



 

 

 

 


